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                      3 November 2022 

Dear Parent / Carer, 
  
I am writing to inform you that Friday 11 November is Remembrance Day. As an academy 
we will be acknowledging this day by selling poppies and holding a two-minute silence. This 
will be supported with a visual presentation. 
  
This year we would like to invite all students, who represent key groups outside of the 
academy, to wear their uniform with pride.  We believe these students should be given the 
opportunity to wear their uniform on Remembrance Day to show their respect. 
  
The list of groups includes:  

- Guides 

- Brownies 

- Scouts 

- Cadets 

- Brigades 

- Cubs 

  
If your child attends a group not on this list, but wants to wear their uniform, please contact 
your child’s respective Year Team by Thursday 10 November. 
  
Approved uniform can be worn to and from the academy. If your child has PE on Friday 
they should bring PE kit for those lessons as normal. 
  
Kind regards 
 

The Sutton Academy 

 


